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Headlines   

I’d like to start with a huge well done to all the staff and students for their great 

attitude and approach to last month’s Ofsted inspection. The Ofsted team were 

stunningly impressed by the school and the final feedback meeting included so 

many amazing superlatives about how good the school was. Frequently we heard 

the phrase “we haven’t seen *** as good or as high as this, in any other schools 

we’ve visited”. High praise indeed!! 

 

The full report is now public and available on the website for you to read at your 

leisure. There is a huge amount for everyone to be thrilled about, and the only 

shame is that unfortunately the Ofsted framework is not well suited to new schools. 

Without national exam results to draw upon, and prove decisively that we are an 

outstanding school, this was always going to have a bearing on the overall result. 

Nevertheless, in spite of this, the lead inspector concluded when she closed the 

inspection….. “​This is an exceptional school and well on the way to being 

outstanding, which I’m sure it will be when it has exam results in 2021. It is visibly 

transforming young people’s lives​”. So impressed by the school was she, that in 

summing up, the HMI herself welled up in front of us. She clearly felt so moved by 

her experience and impressions of the school and that it was at odds with the final 

grade awarded. 

 

Not surprisingly there is a massive amount for everyone to celebrate and to be deeply proud about. The 

united sense of commitment to the school and our collective ambition and vision for it, permeates 

throughout the report. 

 

You will be hard pressed to find a report which says “pupils love coming to school”. 

 

Thank you to everyone for your support, not just during the inspection, but also throughout our journey to 

this point. The inspection has given us a sense check of where we are now and we have a clear focus for 

the next 2 years on how to become even better still!! 

 

Neil Strowger, Chief Executive Officer, Bohunt Education Trust: ​“We are committed to providing our              

schools with the support and tools necessary to ensure provision of educational excellence for students.               

Receiving an Outstanding rating in two key categories within its first three years of opening is a fantastic                  

accomplishment for Bohunt School Wokingham and I congratulate everyone involved. We look forward to              

working with the School to ensure it continues to build on its successes.”  

  

Onwards now for the final flurry of the school year as it builds to a crescendo!!  Ben Godber 
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DofE Practice Expedition 

We learned a lot from DofE. We learned resilience, 

perseverance and ​respect​. Our goal was to complete 

the weekend, which we ​achieved​ with flying colours. It 

was a once in a lifetime experience and we ​enjoyed 

almost ​every moment. There were some hardships and 

wrong directions taken but we made it, in the end. We 

couldn’t have done it without the amazing team work - 

with the map readers, the compass directors etc.  

 

After arriving at school at 7:40am, with fully loaded 

bags (next time we will take less). Excitement radiated 

around the room as we all got ready for the journey 

ahead.  

 

Around one hour later we had arrived at the starting 

point (where we would finish this experience on day 2). 

We got our snacks, maps, tied our laces and set off. 

Each walk to the following checkpoint got harder, 

however, we did not give up! As we reached upon 

checkpoint 4 we stopped for a well deserved lunch. 

After lunch we decided we should do some team 

building games. We couldn’t stop laughing as we fell to 

the ground again and again in balancing games. We 

continued on to the campsite where we could finally 

rest for the evening… right after we set up that tent. 

 

At the campsite, we caught up with the other groups 

where we found out what they had been up to. As well 

as playing some card games we refueled with plenty of 

carbs ready for the next day. The next morning was an 

early start, so those breakfasts really helped. After a 

long day we all made it back to the coach, ready to go 

home. 

 

This experience really helps to build character. So, for 

anyone considering DofE in the future we would highly 

recommend it. Just take these three bits of advice: 

 1. Pack light  

 2. Have plenty of blister plasters  

 3. Have Fun! 

 

By Kate Charles & Millie D’Orgee 
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Ypres - Year 8 Trip  

Belgium was one of the best and most interesting 
trips I’ve ever been on. I still can’t believe how 
much we crammed into 2 days! I’m excited to share 
my experience with you. 
 
I arrived at school, still half asleep around 3:50 am 
in the morning. By 4:30am we were on the coach 
and heading towards to Dover. As we left the port I 
went to the back of the ferry where I could see the 
white cliffs of Dover. This was such a symbolic 
sight, as during WW1 for returning soldiers and 
pilots it meant they were almost home. In France, 
we drove past Dunkirk. I felt goosebumps as I 
thought about what had happened here all those 
years ago. 
 
Our First visit was to the Tyne Cot Cemetery and 
memorial to the missing, near Passchendaele in 
Belgium.  It was an amazing sight to see almost 
12,000 white burial grave headstones all lined up, 
row after row after row. I thought about all those 
brave soldiers who fought for Britain and sadly lost 
their lives if it wasn’t for them we would not live like 
we do today. Other countries who honour their lost 
soldiers here include Canada, Australia and New 
Zealand.  
 
Our second stop was to Langemark(German) 
cemetery. It is one of only four First Word German 
cemeteries in the Flanders region. The German 
soldiers are honoured here mostly with a black 
marble slab.  The atmosphere was very subdued 
here compared to the Tyne Cot cemetery and I 
think this may be because some may think 
Germany were totally to blame for the First World 
War, however we have learnt that that is not 
altogether true. Miss Johnston then told us that two 
British soldiers we accidentally buried here. We 
found their graves next to the mass grave. 
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